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August 2022

Collas Crill is proud to sponsor this year's Channel Islands Open Dinghy Masters Championship, one of the most popular events in the
St Catherine's Sailing Club calendar.

The event will take place on 9, 10 and 11 September within St Catherine's Bay, Jersey.

The friendly competition between Jersey and Guernsey sailors aged 35 and above is open to all mono hull classes of dinghy. Although
primarily a Channel Island event, entries from the UK and further afield are accepted, and prizes courtesy of LoveWine will be awarded
across several categories.

Jason Romer, group managing partner at Collas Crill, said: 'This event is a highlight in both the dinghy sailing and club social calendar.
As an avid sailor, and member of St Catherine's Sailing Club, I am delighted to be sponsoring this event and supporting the Channel
Islands sailing community as a whole.'

James Mulholland of St Catherine's Sailing Club said: 'The club is delighted to be hosting the Open Dinghy Masters once again, after a
three-year hiatus. The event promises to be full of fun with a healthy dose of competition and we are looking forward to seeing everyone
enjoying themselves out on the water. Thank you to Collas Crill for sponsoring this year's event.'

The Notice of Race (including entry form) and sailing instructions are available via the St Catherine’s Sailing Club Webcollect Portal.
Helm and crew members must be aged 35 years or more by 9 September 2022.

Entries are £35 per boat and forms should be submitted on the portal by 5pm on Wednesday 7 September. Late entries will be
accepted up to Friday 9 September with an additional £10 fee.

For more information about the event, visit the St Catherine's Sailing Club website.

http://www.webcollect.org.uk/scsc
https://www.scsc.org.je/
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